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Subject:  Robbery                                                                                       Case:   201303328 

   
  
 
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 

 

 On 06-29-2013, approximately 6:15 a.m., the Humboldt County Sheriff’s Office received a call 

from Bear River Casino security who reported a 31 year old male from Eureka was at the front door of the 

Casino reporting he was assaulted in a vehicle. The male was bleeding from an injury to his nose and 

medical was summoned to the casino to treat the victim.   

 

 A deputy arrived at the casino and followed the ambulance to the hospital where the victim was 

treated for his injuries. The victim told the deputy during the interview he ingested methamphetamine 

with three other males in the back of a van around 3:00 a.m. After ingesting the methamphetamine one of 

the males started punching him in the face. The male then took his black tote bag, wallet, jacket and 

sunglasses and dropped him off at the intersection of Singley Road and Brenard Street, Loleta. He walked 

to the Casino to report the crime and seek medical aid.  

 

 The victim did not want to provide the deputy with a description of the suspects for fear of 

retaliation. The victim was treated and released from the hospital. 
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 Anyone with information for the Sheriffs Office regarding this case or related criminal activity is 

encouraged to call the Sheriffs Office at 707-445-7251 or the Sheriffs Office Crime Tip line at 707-268-

2539. 

Mike Downey 
Sheriff 
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